
Mustang Minutes
Week 12 -Year 9 -November 1-5, 2021

Here's what's happening @ Saddle Ridge this week:

 
-7th Grade Students that have not had their shots have been noti�ed through parent phone
calls and letters. Please make sure that you have this issue taken care of and send in the
documentation so we can update our records. This is a requirement for 7th graders.
 
-We had a great virtual Title I Annual Meeting on Friday and we will send home a paper with a
QR code for you to scan to read through the slides, watch the video and give feedback. We
would love to have feedback from everyone so please help us by taking a few moments to go
over this important information. I will link it in the newsletter as well.
 
- Beta Club Canned Food Drive will begin on Monday. We are collecting to food to help SR
families during the upcoming holidays. Every little but helps so.... please send in canned food
items or other non perishable items. (Rice, Macaroni, etc)
Monday: 
-6th Grade Renaissance Celebration
-Beta Club Canned Food Drive
Tuesday:
-Beta Club Canned Food Drive 
-6th Grade Ag Safety Day on campus @ SR
Wednesday:
-Beta Club Canned Food Drive
-PBIS Walkthrough- We have educators in the building talking to our staff, students and
teachers to see what our school wide expectations are at Saddle RIdge. We expect all
students to show Mustang Pride: Be Respectful, Be Responsible. This is something that all
teachers and staff in the building reinforce daily with our students.
-Severe Weather Drill- we will practice our sever weather drill with our students on this day.
Please make sure that you speak with your children about what you all would do in the event
of severe weather at your home.
-Open Concessions
Thursday: 
-Beta Club Canned Food Drive
-Open Concessions
Friday: 
-Beta Club Canned Food Drive 



Breakfast & Lunch Menus

Please click here to complete a school nutrition for so that we can have this information to help determine
our Title I status. Also,Click here for up-to-date breakfast and lunch menus.

Click this link to find out more about how Georgia
Hope can help your child with mental health services.

-Open Concessions
-7th Grade Renaissance Field Trip to Coolidge Park
-JV Basketball Playday @ Lakeview
-FFA to visit Raulston's Christmas Tree Farm 11:30
-Student of the month celebration
 
Upcoming Events & Information:

Kindness Festival is happening at SREM on November 13 from 10-2. Click the link found
below to see how you can get involved and rsvp.
Please go to this newsletter's website on S'more and click follow so that you can see all
of the past newsletters as well as the current one. I put a link each week on Facebook,
Class Dojo, SR Website and our teachers also can share it through Remind as well.
Please follow the newsletter and stay informed.
Return Lunch Forms as soon as possible. We need these returned regardless of your
�nancial need. We need only one form per family but please make sure that you list all
students in the school system that live in your home so that an accurate decision can be
made in determining if your family would qualify for free or reduced rates. Please check
off on the box at the top of the form if you do not wish to apply. We must have forms for
all students or at least all families represented in our counts. EVEN THOUGH EVERYONE
EATS FREE THIS YEAR, WE STILL NEED THE FORMS COMPLETED AND RETURN THIS
WEEK. Thank you!😀😀😀😀😀

http://walkerschoolnutrition.com/index.php?sid=1576001078491&page=menus
https://gahope.org/


7 Mindsets

This is a social emotional learning resource that our teachers are using in their homeroom time to check in
with the students about their social and emotional wellbeing.This Curriculum is a system wide initiative.

https://www.7mindsetsportal.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/01/Parent_Zone/NewsLetters/English/7-Mindsets-Summary-for-Parents.pdf




Ready Rosie

Hey Pre--3rd grade Parents! please sign up for the Ready Rosie program. There are many helpful
videos/playlists of family engagement activities that you can do with your child at home. A letter should have

been sent home at this point.

Keep your child safe- BUCKLE UP!

Click this link to read the Georgia law about car seats. Help make sure your children are buckled up to and
from school everyday. Safety First!!!!

Walker County Schools -
Kindness Festival
When

Saturday, Nov. 13th, 10am-2pm
Where

9858 North Highway 27
Rock Spring, GA

More information
All schools and community members are invited to the WCS
Kindness Festival hosted at Saddle Ridge on November 13. We
need venders and volunteers. We would love to have groups
perform. Any groups that relate to being kind are welcome to
be a part of this First Annual Kindness Festival. See the �yer
below and feel free to RSVP. Call 706-375-1219 and ask for
Mitzi Davenport, SREM School Counselor to see how you can
become a part of this awesome event.

First Name  Last Name  Email Address  Attend (RSVP)Attend (RSVP)

https://readyrosie.helpscoutdocs.com/category/7-information-for-parents
https://consumer.georgia.gov/child-car-seats


Facebook @Saddleridgek8

Saddle Ridge Elementary & Middle
School

9858 North Highway 27, Rock … wendyingram@walkerschools.…

706-375-1219 sre.walkerschools.org/

https://www.facebook.com/Saddle-Ridge-K-8-146392162194678
http://www.twitter.com/@Saddleridgek8
https://s.smore.com/u/aebf/bcb7f1de423062f338c636e9196013a1.jpeg
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=9858%20North%20Highway%2027%2C%20Rock%20Spring%2C%20GA%2C%20USA&hl=en
mailto:wendyingram@walkerschools.org
tel:706-375-1219
https://sre.walkerschools.org/



